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Kathy Flamson

Subject: RE: For City Council Meeting 8/21/18

From: Allene Hansen

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 9:26 AM

To: Kathy Flamson <kflamson@ci.calistoga.ca.us>
Subject: For City Council Meeting 8/21/18

To Calistoga City Council,

As Calistoga city residents and voters we are opposed to the planned development of a 13 bedroom 4 Plex at
Washington and 4th Street. This is a very high density building in a much lower density neighborhood. It will certainly
adversely affect the small town flavor we all love about Calistoga, not to mention parking and fire safety issues.

Please do not allow this project to proceed.

Allene Hansen Picardi
Larry Hu

2944 Foothill Blvd
Calistoga


KFlamson
Typewritten Text
Communication Received
Item I-5




